Good Evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. This week’'s RES Community Connection features several
important messages.

CALENDAR UPDATES

Thursday, February 9- 100th Day of School Celebration
Thursday, February 9- Virtual PTA Meeting (7 p.m.)

Tuesday, February 14- School- wide Valentine’s Day Celebrations
Wednesday, February 15- Multicultural Bedtime Stories (6 p,m.)

MP2 REPORT CARDS

Marking Period 2 report cards will be available in Synergy/ ParentVue on Friday, February 3. Paper
copies will be distributed centrally on Monday, February 6.

VIRTUAL PTA MEETING- THURSDAY, FEB. 9

We will have a February PTA Meeting on Thursday, February 9, 2023, from 7:00 - 8:00 pm. Join the
meeting using the link: https:/meet.google.com/fin-knhy-kia

100th DAY OF SCHOOL - THURSDAY, FEB. 9

The 100th day of school might not be an official holiday, but it holds a place of significance in many
schools. It is a time to celebrate the milestone of successfully completing 100 days of learning. On
Thursday, February 9, to Celebrate the 100th day of school, we are asking all students to join in the

fun and dress like they are 100 years old.

VALENTINE'S LOLLIGRAM

Send a personalized Valentine's Lolligram to your child, classmates, and teachers. Jolly Rancher
Lolligrams will help raise money for Rosemont's Safety Patrol's end of the year picnic costs.
Lolligrams are $1 each; please send EXACT CASH/ COIN ONLY. Orders will be placed through
homeroom teachers. You must know the recipient's first and last name, grade level, and homeroom
teacher. Valentine’s Lolligrams will be on sale through February 10.

VALENTINE'S DAY CLASSROOM CELEBRATIONS

School wide Valentine's Day celebrations will be held on Tuesday, February 14. Please contact your
child’'s classroom teacher if you are interested in providing individually wrapped snacks that are
store-bought and peanut-free for the celebration. Parents/ volunteers are welcome to attend.

READ ACROSS ROSEMONT

On Thursday, March 2 we will celebrate Read Across America by inviting parents and guardians to
read at Rosemont. During this event, volunteers will have the opportunity to show your love of reading
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by sharing some of your favorite stories. You may choose to read in person or virtually. If you are
interested in participating in our read-aloud, please contact your child's teacher by February 17. If you
have any questions about the event or volunteer training, your child’s teacher or our Reading
Specialists, Eileen Prigal at eileen_n_prigal@mcpsmd. We can't wait to hear you read!

“THE BIN” CLOTHING DONATION BIN

Clothes Bin’s school recycling program helps raise money for Rosemont with a textile recycling bin.
With contactless textile recycling bins, we can inspire change in our community while we educate
students about the environment and the importance of recycling. Drop off any unwanted clothing,
shoes and other textiles in the bin located in the parking lot near the gym (Entrance on Eugene Dr.).
Rosemont receives a portion of the funds for every pound recycled in the bin. DONATE NOW!

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!
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